Republic of the Philippines
Tuloy-PROGRESO,

CITY OF VALENZUELA Valenzuela!

Metropolitan Manila

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF AWARD

MAR 27 2024

ARIEL R. ANG

Owner/Manager

MARC KENNETH TRADING

G/F Fairview Center Mall, DMMA
Fairview, Quezon City

Dear Mr. Ang:

We are pleased to inform you that the Project “Supply of various drugs & medicines for
different health center use.” under Project Reference Number 010-DRUGS/MEDS-
HEALTH CTR-CHO-GOODS-2024, is hereby awarded to you in the amount of NINE
MILLION SEVEN HUNDRED FIFTY FIVE THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED PESOS ONLY(Php
9,755,200.00).Line items and ordering agreement

You are therefore required, within ten (10) days from receipt of this Notice of Award to
formally enter into contract with us, as well as to post the required Performance Security
in the form and amount stipulated in the Instruction to Bidders. Failure to enter into the
said contract and timely provide the Performance Security shall constitute sufficient
ground for cancellation of this Award and forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Sincerely yours,

MARC KENINET TRAI;NG

The City Hall, McArthur Highway, Karuhatan, Valenzuela City 1441
Tel.: (02) 8352-1000 * Fax: (02) 8292-9349

dlenzuela.gov.pi




Republic of the Philippines Tuloy-PROGRESO
CITY OF VALENZUELA UFViienzuelal

Metropolitan Manila

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE TO PROCEED

APR 0 3 2024

ARIEL R. ANG

Owner/Manager

MARC KENNETH TRADING

G/F Fairview Center Mall, DMMA
Fairview, Quezon City

Dear Mr. Ang:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
MARC KENNETH TRADING that work may proceed on the Project “Supply of various
drugs & medicines for different health center use.” under Project Reference Number
010-DRUGS/MEDS-HEALTH CTR-CHO-GOODS-2024.

Upon receipt of this Notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies in the

space provided below

Sincerely yours,

The City Hall, McArthur Highway, Karuhatan, Valenzuela City 1441
Tel.: (02) 8352-1000 * Fax: (02) 8292-9349

w.valenzuela.gov.ph
I€1d.EOV.PT



